Friday, FEBRUARY 16, 2018
 SLEDDING PARTY

1:25 PM 

RES SLIDDING HILL
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Unit 3 in Reading Street discusses creative ideas and inventions.  To celebrate the end of Unit 3, I would like the students to use their creative ideas to design and make a sled!! They will need to be brought to school the week of February 16th.
RULES FOR MAKING THE SLED

Only cardboard and tape (any kind – in the past duct tape has worked great) can be used to put your sled together.  You may color with crayons or colored pencils (Hint: markers run) and decorate with stickers.  String is not to be used. Parents can help. 
Parents will need to bring them to school. Children are expected to share and should not expect to take them home. They will be mush! Parents can pick them up if they want to keep them. Parents are welcome to join us. If there is no snow…we will tuck them away for a better day after vacation.

HAVE FUN AND BE CREATIVE!!

Mrs. Pelletier
